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Note from the Principal
What an amazing and busy month we have had here at
Cincinnati Technology Academy! From OST Testing and field
trips to the Amazing Shake and Prom, one could definitely feel
the excitement and buzz around the school hallways!

I am so proud of each and every one of our students. They are
working hard on various subjects and you can definitely see
their hard work paying off. Keep up the great work students!
 
Have a great day!

Mr. Coats
Principal

Trip to City Hall
OUR MIDDLE SCHOOL AND HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS  HAD THE OPPORTUNITY TO SEE JUDGE

SANDERS’ COURTROOM AND OBSERVE HOW THE GOVERNMENTAL SYSTEM OPERATES.



Happenings at CTA

CTA Prom

Our students did a spectacular job in
the annual Amazing Shake

competition! Congratulations to Giles
Stillwell on winning the CTA Amazing

Shake this year!

Seats are filling up quickly! If you would like to enroll for the 2024-2025
school year, please call (513) 471-7323 or email

cjones@cincitechacademy.org.                                          
 

Reserve your seat for the 2024-2025
School Year!

Amazing Shake

High School Prom was an evening to remember
as our students enjoyed an evening of fun, food,

and dancing.


